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MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE MARCELINE CITY COUNCIL  

October 19, 2021 

 
The Marceline City Council met in special session on October 19, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber of 

Marceline City Hall, Mayor Jeri Holt presiding.  Council members present were Sallie Buck, Lacey Meissen, 

Gary Carlson and Tracy Carlson.  Staff attending: City Attorney Robert Cowherd, City Manager Richard Hoon, 

City Clerk Lindsay Krumpelman, Police Chief Bob Donelson, and Officer Christopher Murray.  Others Present: 

Kim Corbin, Mark Corbin, Shelby Powell, and Reporter Angie Talken. 

 

Mayor Jeri Holt led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance and called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.   

 

Budget Work Session:  City Manager Hoon opened the discussion.  He stated that our current contract calls for 

the recycle to be collected twice per month and at the present time the trailer is filling up quickly.  City Manager 

Hoon reported he spoke with RTS and they would be willing to collect the recycle trailer once per week for an 

additional $3,000.00 per month.  There was discussion on the topic.  Council provided consensus to update the 

budget and to move forward with a contract amendment.  City Manager Hoon stated there is a request to add 

$500.00 to the Pool’s Repairs and Maintenance Budget.  The Council discussed the topic.  There was consensus 

to increase the line item.  City Clerk explained the changes to the budget made since the last Council budget 

meeting, highlighting the largest change was updating the formula for the employee benefits calculation based on 

the last twelve months of history for that line item.  Council discussed increasing Fire Salaries based on the new 

actual for the FY 20-21 fiscal year.  They provided a consensus to increase that line item.  The Council discussed 

the transfers from the Electric Fund to the General and Cemetery Funds.  A consensus was provided to increase 

the transfer level to zero out the General and Cemetery Funds.   

 

Draft Bill No. 35-2135 FY 21-22:  City Clerk stated the Bill would be updated to state the allocated amount and 

to include the transfer amounts provided by the Council.  

 

With no further business, Councilwoman Buck moved to adjourn.  Councilwoman Meissen seconded the motion.  

The motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 5:25 pm. 

 

      _________________________________ 

      Jeri Holt, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

_________________________________ 

Lindsay Krumpelman, City Clerk 


